
Government-In-Action Youth Tour 
 

Each year, Lamar Electric Cooperative selects two high school students to attend an all-expenses-paid 
tour of Washington, D.C., which includes visiting the U.S. Capitol and meeting members of Congress. 
Eligible students must be in 10th, 11th or 12th grade and live full time in a residence served by Lamar 
Electric Cooperative or attend one of the three high schools served by the co-op: Prairiland, Detroit and 
Faith Christian. Home-schooled students served by Lamar Electric Cooperative are also eligible. The 
applications must be complete with a three-page typed essay. The topic this year for the writing essay is, 
“What would life be like without electricity?” The essay must be submitted to Lamar Electric 
Cooperative no later than 5 p.m. on Friday, February 7, 2020. The Application is available online at 
www.lamarelectric.coop. Submit by e-mail to dctrip@lamarelectric.coop, or in person at 1485 North 
Main Street, Paris. It’s that easy! Learn more about the Government-in-Action Youth Tour at 
www.lamarelectric.coop. Look for Youth Tour after clicking on the Youth tab.  

2020 Youth Tour Application 

 
NAME________________________________________________ PHONE_____________________ 
 
NAME(S) OF PARENT(S) OR GUARDIANS(S)_______________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
SCHOOL_____________________________________ LAMAR ELECTRIC ACCOUNT NO.____________ 
 
EMAIL ADDRESS_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Applicants hereby acknowledge that the application essay becomes the property of Lamar Electric 
Cooperative and may be published. 
 
 
 
SIGNATURE__________________________________________________ DATE___________________ 
 

 


